Minutes of the HR and Finance Sub-committee Meeting held on Monday 24th of April 2017 in the Town Council Office

Attendance

Cllr D Healing
Cllr S Rennie
Cllr M Wardell

Clerk/RFO S J Tucker

	Item
	Comments
	Comments

	Review of receipts and payments
	A minimum of 3 items from each month (Dec - Mar) were checked and reconciled between invoice, payment method, software program manager and bank statement
	No issues identified

	Bank reconciliation
	All bank statements from Dec - Mar were reconciled against the money programme and signed as correct
	No issues identified

	End of Year Accounts
	The prepared end of year accounts were analysed for accuracy prior to the council meeting on the 25th
	Council to approve on the 25th of April

	Section 1 of the Annual Return
	The committee reviewed the questions for Sections 1 of the Annual Return and believed all sections could be ticked as Yes
	Council to consider and approve on 25th of April

	Section 2 of the Annual Return
	The committee looked at the prepared end of year accounts and referenced Section 2 of the Annual Return that had been prepared for Full Council
	Council to review and approve on 25th of April

	Cleaning Hours
	The team briefly discussed the requirement for additional cleaning hours for both the Village Hall and Pavilion which had been discussed at both the Village Hall and Amenities and Recreation Committee meetings the previous week
	The clerk to discuss additional cleaners with the current staff before approaching Full Council for decision


